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TO:  The Engineering Faculty 
 

FROM:  The Davidson School of Chemical Engineering 
 

RE:  Fast Track – Change in Course Description CHE 49800 and 49900 
 
 
The Faculty of the Davidson School of Chemical Engineering have approved the following changes. This action 
is now submitted to the Engineering Faculty with a recommendation for approval. 

 
Course:           CHE 49800 Undergraduate Thesis Research I  
 
Current Description:       Individual research projects for students completing a non-honors undergraduate thesis. 

         Requires prior approval of, and arrangement with, a faculty research advisor.  
 
Proposed Requisite:         Individual research projects for students completing an (remove: non-honors) 

         undergraduate thesis. Requires prior approval of, and arrangement with, a faculty research  
         advisor.  

 
Course:           CHE 49900 Undergraduate Thesis Research II  
 
Current Description:       Individual research projects for students completing a non-honors undergraduate thesis. 
                                           Continuation of CHE 49800. Includes submission of written thesis and public oral  
                                           presentation.  
 
Proposed Requisite:         Individual research projects for students completing an (remove: non-honors) 
                                           undergraduate thesis. Continuation of CHE 49800. Includes submission of written thesis  
                                           and public oral presentation.  
 
Reason:                             Removal of “non-honors” in the course descriptions are necessary for all students in  

         the School of Chemical Engineering are eligible to pursue research with a ChE Faculty 
         member and write a thesis and participate in these courses to fulfill their Chemical 
         Engineering Selective, Engineering Selective and/or overlap with the Honors College 
         requirements.  

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
______________________________ 
Sangtae Kim 
Jay and Cynthia Ihlenfeld Head of Chemical Engineering  


